
Fort Bend County 

RFP 17-055 

 

Q&A #1 

 

Question 1: We did visit Kitty Hollow Park and looked at existing building on site and we are 

thinking the new building is going near existing and there is already Dirt work that 

was preform on one side of existing, is this location of new Building? 

 

Answer:  Yes, that is the location of the new building and the Geo Tech has been 

done. 

 

Question 2: Any Earthwork work required, beside minor grading for pad? 

 

Answer:  No 

 

Question 3: Is Electrical needed coming out of existing Box on Existing Building? 

 

Answer:  Yes, from existing service. 

 

Question 4: Any Grade Beams or Piers Required and if so any information of Pier Sizes,Rebar 

sizes for all concrete work. 

 

Answer:  5-inch-thick slab on grade (requires seal design) as per Facilities 

Director. 

 

Question 5: What is the distance between existing building and new building? 

 

Answer:  20 feet 

 

Question 6: We noticed asphalt on side of existing building, does new building require asphalt? 

 

  Answer:  No, will be done by others. 

 

Question 7: Is there a sidewalk connecting these buildings in anyway? 

 

  Answer:  No 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 


